Hunt Club News

On the Web:

http://www.wadsworthhuntclub.org

Mailing Address:

Wadsworth Hunt Club PO Box 85 Wadsworth, Ohio 44282

Grounds Address:

8445 Leatherman Road Wadsworth, Ohio 44281

Officers:

President:

Mike Wilson

Vice President:

Bud Freeman 330-925-3317 Budf60@embarqmail.com

Membership Secretary:

John Pfeister 330-618-5089 Jp78whs@aol.com

Recording Secretary:

Carol Pfeister 330-601-6135 cjpfeister@aol.com

Treasurer:

Jerry Sciarini 440-413-2324 Wadhuntclub.treasurer@gmail.com

Webmaster:

Rich Sponsler 330-336-7860 webmaster@wadsworthhuntclub.org

Monthly Meeting Minutes

The <u>September</u> meeting of the WHC was called to order by President Mike Wilson. Approximately 42 members were present.

President's Message:

Correspondence: None

Officer's Reports:

President: Three more range orientations for the year.

Vice Pres: Nothing to report Treasurer: Treasurer report Membership Secretary:

Nothing to report

Recording Secretary: August

minutes approved.

Webmaster: Not present

Committee Reports:

Range:

Archery Range:

Charitable Works: The club has helped 1 family in the last month. Please bring canned goods to the fish fry.

Youth Programs: (free for youth)

Youth Pheasant hunt Saturday, November 3. Contact Wade Bishop if interested or if interested with helping with the event.

Old Business:

- Raffle tickets are available please plan on selling tickets
- 2. Motion was made for all club members to have access to the clubhouse.

Motion was voted on and passed. The combination to the gate matches the combination to the clubhouse.

New Business

- 1. Club voted to sponsor \$600.00 the NRA
- Range Orientation Dates for September and October

Sept. 13 6:00 p.m. Sept. 22 9:00a.m.

October 9 6:00 p.m. October 18 6:00 p.m.

Orientation is at the club grounds and will happen rain or shine.

Announcements: Per our Wadsworth Hunt Club Constitution, several board/officer positions will be up for re-election in 2019. For this coming year, officer positions of the Vice-President, Recording Secretary, and Treasurer. In addition, there will be two board positions up for re-election. Nominations for each of these positions will open during the November meeting and remain open until the January 15, 2019 member meeting at which time those positions will be voted on by club members present at that meeting. It is not too early to start thinking about candidates for those positions.

50/50 Winner: \$39.00

WADSWORTH HUNT CLUB

Hunt Club News

Door Prize Winners

Next Meeting: October 16, 2018

7:30 p.m. Club grounds

Adjournment: 8:28